7/20/2010 Meeting Notes

Hi Everyone -
Here is a quick recap for those who missed the meeting last night.

National Night Out is on August 3rd. Trish Curtis is going to be organizing National Night Out and she is looking for two households
to volunteer to host that night. If you are interested in hosting or if you have questions about hosting please contact Trish:
trishquita@goeke.us

She would also like a few people to volunteer to handout flyers on their block. Please contact her and let her know if you are willing
to do that.

Trish also would like everyone to know that her school is moving. Her currect space is getting a little too small so she is going to be
renting the daycare space at Forest Park Community College. Congrats Trish!! She is going to either sell or lease her current space
so if you know anyone who is looking or a small house with a great yard let Trish know.

We will not be having an August meeting. Our next meeting will be in September and Dan Scott has asked that we hold it at his
youth center. For questions or directions please contact Dan at fightplayrun@yahoo.com | can't be at this meeting but hopefully Tim
or Esther can go in my place.

Enjoy the rest of your summer! Myrrah :)



